
OES Update: 
 
 
Hello,  I will be on my way to LAX at the time of this meeting. The big agenda item I need to mention is 
the need for a working group to come together to review and make updates to the EOP Annex D on 
MCI. Pat was going to wrangle the troops for this but I know he’s been very busy and focused on Hep A 
and flu. Suggestions are welcome for how to get this group together to review. I appreciate the others 
that have already submitted their changes to me. Changes to the document need to be finalized by late 
spring.  
 
No update at this time on this year’s county wide TTX. It is still out for bid with contractors. We are 
supposed to have a meeting in the next couple weeks to get a status update.  
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